From: Zielinski, Tony

To: Ashley; Zielinski, Tony; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Keep Logan and Conway green!
Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:11:29 AM
Chris,

Please add this to the file for my resolution relating to the zoning change to parks.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

> On Aug 29, 2017, at 10:39 PM, Ashley <ashtebula@yahoo.com> wrote:

>

> Dear Mr. Zielinski,

>

> Thank you for you letter to the neighborhood regarding the fight to keep Logan/Conway/Lincoln area
development free. My girlfriend and | own a home on Woodward Street, a short walk from the BV dog
park. | have appreciated that space ever since it got cleaned up years ago. | fully support it being kept
as green space.

>

> What | always appreciated about Bay View was its uniqueness not to conform or become the next
East Side . | feel very strongly that if we continue to develop and saturate Bay View with condos and
new housing, it will lose the quality and personality that it once had. | am behind you in your fight to
keep Bay View green, as does my household.

>

> Please let us know how we can help additionally with this matter.

>

> Sincerely,

>

> Ashley Dolhun

> 2203 S Woodward Street
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